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Hello Everyone! 

We just returned from our Johnson’s Shut-ins rally and it was 
another  big winner.  This newsletter features pictures of our 
members who attended on pages 2 & 3 of this newsletter. 

Now, let’s get ready for the next rally at Springfield, MO host-
ed by the Weidles.  This is our Annual Business meeting rally 
and we also are planning an Executive Board mtg to follow-up 
on August business. Our weekend at the Springfield KOA is a 
“Value Card” weekend.  That means that Saturday is FREE with 
a Friday stay and a KOA card.  They are currently charging us 
$45/night which is a 10% savings.  They are willing to sell a 
new KOA card to anyone who doesn’t have one for $33 which 
is still cheaper than the regular rate and gives a 10% discount 
on KOA stays for the rest of the year.  Be sure to make 
your campground reservation by Sept 1 to get this 
deal.  They are expecting a busy weekend because of this of-
fer.  I have attached a draft rally schedule to this newsletter 
email. 

We only have two more rallies on the schedule for this year so 
please make your reservations soon, especially for the Septem-
ber rally.  Refer to our schedule on the right. 

I’m looking forward to seeing you down the road. 
 

Barry Johnson (ctajohnson@aol.com; (314) 605-4214) 
 

GSLAC Events Schedule for 2020 

When reserving a campsite for one of our 
rallies, be sure to mention that you are a 

member of the Airstream Club and notify 
our rally hosts. 

September 17-20 Wilson’s Creek Battlefield 
Rally (Annual Business mtg) @ the Springfield/
Route 66 KOA. Call Cameron  before Septem-
ber 1 @ (417) 831-3645 to reserve. Hosts: Larry 
& Jackie Weidle @ grandpa1shot@hotmail.com 
or (573) 694-7642. 

October 15-18 The GSLAC Installation Rally 
has been changed to The Landing Point RV Park 
in Cape Girardeau, MO. Hosts: Lyn & John 
Heald, (314) 803-3699 or 
john.lyn33@yahoo.com. Reserve site by calling 
(573) 334-7878 

December 5 GSLAC Holiday Luncheon @ Rus-
sel House Restaurant in Hillsboro, MO. Hosts: 
Greg and Frances Vadner. 

Important Note: 
Some changes have occurred since our original 
schedule was published.  Always use the most 

recent information in the newsletters and let me 
know if you find errors. 

2021 International Rally 
Lebanon, TN-July 17-24, 2021 

Registration is now open as of August 
5, 2020 at the Airstream Club website 
@https://airstreamclub.org/lebanon. 

Many of our members have al-
ready signed up.  It is always a 

great time.  Join us!! 

 
 

Renew Your 2021 Club Membership 
Membership renewals opened Aug 1. 

 Visit the airstreamclub.org website to complete your renewal 

 

Welcome New Members 

(Since the July newsletter) 

Lollie & Rick Cottrell 

Brent & Gloria Roth 

We look forward to meeting you 



The Johnson’s Shut-ins Ral-
ly at Annapolis, MO was a huge suc-
cess thanks to our great host Kathy 

Welsh (pictured at right) and a large 
turnout.  We had 18 trailers, 31 

members, and 3 of the Lange’s grand-
children.  We toured the Shut-ins, 
had lunch at  Thee Abbey Kitchen, 

toured the historic Arcadia Academy 
built in the 1840s, and attended a 

very fun Murder Mystery dinner.  We 
also toured a historic Lutheran 

church and visited a key civil war bat-
tlefield in Pilot Knob.  The weather 
was perfect and we enjoyed several 

campfires and group gatherings 
around the coffee pot in the morn-

ings.  




